
From: Chillon Leach [mailto:chilloncleach@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 10:43 AM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: sound level variance for sewer lining projects 2018 
 
 
Hello, Ms. McMonigal-St. Dennis, 
I recently received a letter regarding a sound level variance request for sewer lining projects by 
Insituform for my neighborhood. 
The way it reads it’s as if this process will be a total of 16 days of disruptive noise near my house. 
….“two, twelve hour processes, at each of the eight sewer pipe rehabilitation sites”….  
I’m especially against this process which will have work being done during the night time hours, be it 2 
days or 16!  Why can’t this work be done during the day time?  My health depends on good sleep and 
this won’t be possible with nearby construction occurring over night. 
Please make note of my objections to this nighttime noise possibility. 
Sincerely, 
Chillon Leach 
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